
The Salvation Army is announcing the formation of a new Advisory Board for Beltrami County and is seeking dedicated 
volunteers to join in shaping the future of its services and programs. This is a unique opportunity for community members 
to make a lasting impact on families in need by guiding and supporting The Salvation Army’s mission.

Board members will play a key role in helping to develop essential services, connect with community partners, represent 
The Salvation Army at local events, and spearhead fundraising efforts. The goal is to ensure that The Salvation Army continues 
to provide hope and assistance to those facing hardship.

Board member positions:
• Chairperson
• Secretary
• Treasurer
• Advisors
• Client Representative

Advisory Board members will have the opportunity to:
• Influence the development of programs and services tailored to local needs.
• Advocate for The Salvation Army at community gatherings and events.
• Build partnerships with other organizations and businesses.
• Assist with fundraising initiatives to expand services.
• Identify new ways to better serve Beltrami County residents in crisis.

Individuals with a heart for service, leadership skills, and a desire to uplift their community are encouraged to inquire. 
For more information or to express interest in joining the Advisory Board, please contact Kelly Bright at 218-608-0491 or 
kelly.bright@usc.salvationarmy.org.  
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